
 

 

 

 

 

                  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Dear Parents 
 
We are pleased to announce that our new school to parent communication system School Ping is ready 
to use.  School Ping is a free to download app which allows you to receive instant messages straight to 
your smartphone wherever you are – all you need is an internet connection. 
 
School Ping will allow us to quickly communicate school news and messages, and to attach documents 
such as newsletters, PFA bulletins and club updates, which can all be viewed within the app. 
 
To get the app on your phone, you need to search for ‘SchoolPing’ in the Apple App Store or Google Play 
Store and download the app.  Next, open the app, find your school and enter your username and 
password. 
 
You will receive your username and password in one of the following ways: 
 

¶ by email - if you have previously provided us with a valid email address, OR 

¶ by letter - (via your child’s bookbag) if we do not have a valid email address. 

 
NOTE: Please do not contact school to check whether or not we have your email address, as if we do not 
have it you will receive a letter, as detailed above, and when you log in to use School Ping you will be 
asked to provide your email address directly to them. 
 
Please note each parent/guardian with parental responsibility will have the opportunity to access School 
Ping communication once they have downloaded the app onto their device. 
 
As this is a completely new system, inevitably there may be some teething problems whilst we get to 
grips with it – please be patient with us and let us know of any issues as soon as possible! In the 
meantime, we will be maintaining the use of the Teachers2Parents texting system and will run this 
alongside School Ping until Christmas.  Therefore, don’t be alarmed if you get messages twice! 
 
We will be using School Ping as our main communication system from week commencing 8 October and 
will be sending out a test letter to ensure it is working. 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
 
Mrs K Woods 
Headteacher 
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